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Memorandum 

Date: July 14, 2023 

To: All Reviewing Agencies 

From: Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re: SCH # 2023070046 

Bolinas Lagoon Wye Wetlands Resiliency Project 

Per Lead Agency, the review period for the above referenced project is extended to August 

8th, 2023, to accommodate the review process. Refer to the attachment _Final NOI Bolinas 

Wetlands Restoration Revised Public Review Period for more details. All other project 

information remains the same. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2023 
 
 
RE: EPIMPS Justification for Revisions to Notice of Intent (NOI) 
 
This letter serves as a note to the EPIMS file for the Bolinas Lagoon Wye Wetlands 
Resiliency Project (SCH # 202307006). The purpose of the July 14th revision to the 
NOI for the Project is to extend the comment period on the Initial Study, Mitigated 
Negative Declaration. The comment period was originally from July 5th to August 4th. 
The comment period is now from July 5th to August 8th. This will allow for the public to 
have time to comment after a publicly noticed site visit that will be conducted on 
August 4th for the Bolinas Lagoon Advisory Committee (BLAC). The BLAC is an 
advisory committee appointed by the Marin County Board of Supervisors.  
 
Prepared by: 
 
 
 
 
Veronica Pearson 
Sr. Ecological Restoration Planner 
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